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PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: July 29, 2021  
 

The Massachusetts Department of Public Health continues to recommend that anyone 
associated with the Provincetown COVID-19 Case Cluster be tested, regardless of their 
vaccination status. 
 
Free testing is available at the Veterans Memorial Community Center at 2 Mayflower 
Street in Provincetown, daily from 10-3. Testing and vaccinations are also available 
through all branch offices of Outer Cape Health Services. 
 
Effective July 28, Truro businesses may receive free ABBOTT Binax NOW antigen test 
kits directly from the Health Department in order to test their staff. We ask that business 
owners send us an email or call the office to take advantage of this opportunity to ensure 
our community workforce is healthy and to increase the safety of our residents and 
visitors. 
 
The Truro Health Department will continue to keep the public advised of further 
developments regarding COVID-19.  
 
Contact: (509) 349-7004 x119   Fax (508) 349-5505 
Emily Beebe, Health Agent ebebee@truro-ma.gov  
Tracey Rose, Board of Health Chair tracey.rose@truro-ma.gov 
Health and Conservation Department Town of Truro, PO Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666 
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